

January 26, 2017 Rotary Club of Euroa

Chartered October 12, 1946 P.O. Box 33 Euroa 3666

President

Bill Sargood 0429 447 103 billsargood@gmail.com

Secretary

Peter Morley 0439 953 073 peter.f.morley@gmail.com

Board

Vice President

Mandy Edwards

Past President-International

David Rutledge

Treasurer

Neville Harris

Club Administration-President Elect

Richard Nettleton

Community Service

Neil Tubb Michael Stubbe

Membership/Vocational

Roman Kozlovski Dennis Rebbeck

Youth Service

Rob Morphet

Programs

Ken McLennan

Public Relations Foundation

Linda Bennett

Upcoming Program

Date	Thursday, January 26	Thursday, February 2
Time	No Meeting	6:30 for 7pm
Venue		Euroa Golf Club
Speaker	this Week	Faith Irving
Topic	as it is a public	A near death experience
Chair	holiday!	Michael Bell
Bar		Trevor Smith Res Don Board
Stewards		Andrew Burton James Carter David Cerini
Sargent		Bernie O'Dea

Apologies and guests to Noel O'Meara on 5795 2783 by Thursday 11 am

Could any suggested changes to the Eurota roster please be emailed to the Editor. It is too difficult to take note of changes at the meeting on the hop.



Billy's Blog

Well – it seems the social night at Connie's was a success! It's good to try a few different things that we can include partners in. Ken is investigating a cruise on the Goulburn River one evening in February if it doesn't turn out to be too expensive.

PLEASE NOTE – Due to a large number of early apologies we have decided to cancel this week's meeting on Australia Day.

We felt it would be unfair to our guest speaker if less than half the members were in attendance and she is happy to arrange a date at a later date to come to a meeting.

If any members are available on Australia Day we will be setting up the chairs and a marquee at around 11am for the ceremony at the RSL hall.

I hope you all have an enjoyable Australia Day – put on some good Aussie music – put a chop on the barbie – open a bottle of Aussie wine and celebrate all the good things that this great country provides for us.

See you all back at the Golf Club on February 2nd.



40 Rotarians and partners enjoyed the dinner at the Flan Sham on Thursday nighty, good food and great fellowship.



Rotary Club of Euroa members enjoy our social occasions.

Child Safe Standards

Secretary Peter sent an email outlining the 7 Child Safe Standards which came into play on January 1. The focus of the Standards is to help organisations to drive cultural change so that protecting children from abuse is embedded in everyday thinking and practice and was sent to us by the District. Secretary Peter invites all members to make their comments known to him.



Beryl Webster is in hospital and not at all well and, after some respite care Geoff is home. Daughter Chris reports that both would benefit from short visits. Geoff is getting about and visiting Beryl everyday. We wish them both all the best and hope that some of our Family or Rotary can

February Birthdays		Anniver	saries	
Wendy Nolan	17	Smiths	14	
Andrew Burton	17			
Neil Tubb	20			
Kerrie Tubb	21			

Coming Events:

- Thursday, February 9: The Rotary Club of Melbourne Central presents \$10,000 to Euroa Health from funds raised by Open Gardens, venue to be advised
- Thursday, February 16: Bowls Night at the Bowls Club
- Saturday, February 18: Euroa Village Farmers' Market
- Saturday, March 18: The Euroa Gift & Euroa Village Farmers' Market
- March 17-20: 9790 District Conference
- Saturday, April 22: Cycling Victoria Criterium
- Sunday, April 23: Ride the Ranges